
 
 
 

                                                                                
 
 

 August 3, 2018 
 

Upon Board Approval: 
 
Upper Marjorie Manor, and responsible party, have agreed on a settlement 
to have the guard rail completely fixed. This includes recementing of all 
posts. Purchasing of new posts, if needed. Straitening the rail, and properly 
connecting to the posts. If you have questions, call the Upper Marjorie 
Manor phone Number, (860) 880-0509.  The work should be done within the 
next two weeks. Please be mindful of workers. 

 
       Thank You, 
       UMM 


